
Montessori School of Schenectady 

Toilet Training Notice 

________________________________________ 
 
Dear Parents, 2018 
 

During your child’s time at the school they will be assisted in the bathroom by 
one of our teachers. We do not expect our Toddlers to be toilet trained, however our 
goal will be to teach them the skills needed to be successful in the bathroom.  Please 
dress your child in easy to pull down pants and pull-ups.  Overalls, tights etc. are 
difficult for a child to independently maneuver at this age.  Please sign the attached 
form below and return it to the school by your child’s first day. 
 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I, __________________________ have read the above notice and give permission for 
my child to be changed and /or assisted in the bathroom by staff. 
 
 
I, __________________________ have read the above notice and DO NOT give 
permission for my child to be changed and / or assisted in the bathroom by staff. 
 
 
Child’s Name: _______________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:______________________________________ 
 
Date: _______________________________ 
 
 


